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Panopto Workshops for Faculty

changed 03/15/2012 - 8:41am 

ITS will offer two workshops that will demonstrate the new features of the Panopto 4.1 upgrade. If you're currently using 
Panopto and would like to learn more about the new features, or if you'd like to learn more about classroom capture 
technologies, sign up for a session online [1]. The workshops are from noon to 1 p.m., Tuesday, March 20 or Thursday, 
April 5.
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